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To whom it may concern, 

 

As a member of a rural community, voting in person became unfeasible for many in 

our community decades ago. Lack of transit, lack of polling stations, working 

requirements on voting days, the extreme financial strains that our citizens have been 

experiencing for over a decade require that voting by mail options be the standard 

practice of the state. Restricting voting to in person polling stations has historical 

lyrics been a method of voter disenfranchisement dating back over 150 years. 

Gerrymandering and reducing polling options has also impacted our communities. 

Please do not pass this law that will deprived so many of their voice in our state. 


